DATE: August 4, 1993
TO: Metro Council

Executive Officer
Interested Parties

FROM: Marilyn Geary-SymoWommi[tee Recorder
RE: FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION
Please note Chair Monroe has cancelled the Wednesday, August 11, 1993 Finance Committee meeting.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, August 25, 1993 at 4:00 p.m. in the
Metro Council Chamber.



